

Promoting the growth of Connecticut's grocery community...

November 2024 Newsletter

Dear Friend of the CT Food Association:

November is packed with important events, and we're excited to share what's coming up!

Election Day - November 5th: Your Vote Matters

As Election Day approaches, remember that the results directly impact our state's business landscape. Be sure to cast your vote and help shape the future of our industry.

Champions Dinner - November 6th

Join us at the **Food Industry Champions Dinner** at Foxwoods' Premier Ballroom. It'll be a special night celebrating standout achievements in the industry, with a keynote address from Karen Munson. Don't miss this chance to connect with industry leaders!

Holiday Luncheon - December 5th

Save the date for our annual **Holiday Luncheon** on **December 5th** at the **New Mill Restaurant** in Plantsville. This festive event is for our Board and Legislative Committees—a perfect way to wrap up the year.

Your CFA staff 😊



FOODBYTES

What's Trending

38,000 cast votes in Connecticut's first 5 hours of early voting

Ten Key CT Legislative Races to Watch

After CT boosts its bottle deposits to 10 cents, out-of-state residents hustle to take advantage

Could CT budget face emergency cuts despite plan to save \$1.2B?

Hearst CT Media Top Workplaces 2024: Who's on the list

CT reports 300 job losses in Sept.; unemployment to 3.2%

Grocery delivery got a huge sales boost in Q3

Justice Department sues Visa for monopolizing debit markets

Modern Milkman delivers a popular throwback with plans to reach more customers in CT

Participate in report on food insecurity by clicking here



Food Companies: Input Needed!

For a report on food insecurity in Connecticut

How Can I Participate?

Take 5 minutes to fill out the google form! Click this link or scan the QR code below.



Sign CBIA's reimagine CT pledge by clicking here



Click here to learn more about CT Wine Now



CT grocers do "aisles of good" in every community. Learn more by clicking here



Learn more about CFA's Health Alliance consortium by clicking here



A consortium program recognized by our membership as a true, value-added savings opportunity Learn More

Board and Legislative Committees
Meeting and Holiday Luncheon

New Mill Restaurant
December 5th
Mark your calendar







Copyright © 2020 Connecticut Food Association, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

ctfood@ctfoodassociation.org

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>